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SCHÜTZ commissions  
new PE drum line  
in Indonesia
SCHÜTZ has invested in a new 
extrusion blow moulding line at 
the Karawang site in Indonesia, 
where we are now producing our 
F1 220-litre PE tight-head drum. 
Our customers benefit from an 
expanded product portfolio and 
greater flexibility.

T he new line in Karawang will be producing 
our globally successful F1 220-litre PE tight-
head drum in a multi-layer process. This 

supplements the existing IBC product range as part 
of our international strategy of dependably supplying 
customers with a comprehensive range of products.

The F1 tight-head drum offers outstanding perfor-
mance thanks to its patented design and the use of 
new, advanced plastic materials. The impressive bene-
fits of our packaging solution include high low-tempe-
rature impact strength, significantly improved stacking 
strength and increased resistance to chemicals and 
stress cracking. The special top geometry ensures that 
the bungs are optimally protected. 

Thanks to these properties, the drum is even suitable 
for challenging hazardous goods and sensitive filling 
products, whether in the food industry or the electro-

chemical and oleochemical sectors. In Indonesia the 
F1 tight-head drum is also available in the SCHÜTZ 
premium standards FOODCERT and CLEANCERT. 
This means that the drum complies with the highest 
requirements in the food sector and makes it the ideal 
choice for all applications where safety and technical 
cleanliness are crucial.
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